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Hi, 

I am a resident living in Gosnells. 

Thursday, 6 August 2015 7:33 AM 
2015 Electoral Boundaries Review 
2015 Proposed Boundaries 

I have no objection in the new proposed boundaries for the Gosnells area. 
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However, I do oppose the name change from Gosnells to Coombs. It will be a rates payer lost of funds because 
everything from street signs, council vehicles, paperwork etc will have to change. Who will pay for this? My rates are 
for providing infrastructure, waste and council services. 
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